

Michael J. Fama, Ed.D. Principal

James P. Hilbert
Assistant Principal

Rebecca L. Bellezza Assistant Principal John F. Kennedy Middle School

200 Jayne Boulevard Port Jefferson Station, NY 11776 **Phone** 631-474-8160 **Fax** 631-476-8176

**Jennifer J. Quinn, Ed.D.**Superintendent of Schools

February 22, 2021

Dear Grade Six Parents,

At this time, we are creating student schedules for the 2021–2022 school year. As our scheduling and budgetary needs evolve, we request your child's secondary foreign language choice in order of preference. We offer three languages: **French, Italian, and Spanish.** 

Please follow the link below and complete the Google Form regarding your child's foreign language selection. It is essential you give us the choices in the order you wish. Please do not omit any languages in your selection. We will do our best to provide you with your selection but we cannot guarantee which language your child will get.

Please complete the Google Form by Friday, February 26, 2021.

## Please follow the steps below to access the foreign language selection form:

- 1. Please fill out the Google form together with your child.
- 2. Have your child log in to their Comsewogue Google account to gain access to the form.
- 3. Click on the Foreign Language Link provided below to make your child's language selection.
- 4. Please complete the Google form by Friday, February 26, 2021.
- 5. You will not be able to edit this form once you submit it.
- 6. Please contact Ms. Bellezza at John F. Kennedy Middle School if you need to edit your response.

## Language Selection Link

I thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Fama, Ed.D. Principal

